
 

January 19, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Pete Brungardt, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Brungardt: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 275 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 275 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 275 would remove the requirement for a salesperson permit, repealing all related 

statutes. 

 

Estimated State Fiscal Effect 

 FY 2012 

SGF 

FY 2012 

All Funds 

FY 2013 

SGF 

FY 2013 

All Funds 

Revenue -- -- ($9,000) ($9,000) 

Expenditure -- -- -- -- 

FTE Pos. -- -- -- -- 

 

 The Department of Revenue estimates that SB 275 would decrease revenue to the State 

General Fund by $9,000 in FY 2013.  This estimate is based on 900 salesperson permits issued 

annually for a fee of $10 each.  Any fiscal effect associated with SB 275 is not reflected in The 

FY 2013 Governor’s Budget Report. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Steve Neske, Revenue 


